
Announcements for Thursday, October 6, 2022 

❖ Students the deadline for registering for the SAT on November 5th is TOMORROW.  

Seats are filling up fast. 

 

❖ Seniors: Cady Studios will be on campus October 14th from 9 am -1 pm in the 

auditorium lobby for senior portrait makeups at no cost to you. Underclassman 

makeups will be held October 21st. 

 

❖ Hunger Ends Here is hosting a food drive collecting nonperishable goods for St. 

Francis House in St. Augustine. Help your local community by donating items like 

canned foods, rice, and peanut butter to Mrs. Jasper’s room (N221) by Friday, 

October 14th. 

 

❖ The Sources of Strength training has been moved to Monday, October 31st. 

Previously trained Sources of Strength leaders will attend the training during 6th 

period on that day. See the Schoology group for more details. 

 

❖ Looking for Service hours? Come help make homecoming decorations in Rm 200 

every morning at 8:45am starting Monday, October 10th thru Friday, October 14th 

Everyone is welcome to come help and will receive service hours for their 

participation. See Mrs. Tax with any questions. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


